From: t.collins387

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Clay pit application WSCC/030/21
Date: 13 August 2021 19:38:23
Dear Sirs

I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposal referred to in the above
application, on the following bases:

1. There is no need for any further clay production, because the existing capacity is more
than sufficient.

2. The increase in lorry traffic will severely reduce the safety of the local road network,
and will result in a large increase in repair work for which the County, and ultimately the
ratepayers will pay.

3. This development is sited in a greenfield area which should be protected.

4. There 1s no need for any increase in waste disposal facilities in the area.

I should point out that there is much local experience of increased lorry traffic, associated
with a smaller operation at Crouchlands Farm, which was eventually stopped by Council
action, on the grounds that it was illegal.

Sincerel

Sent from my Galaxy





